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This issue marks the beginning of our fourth year of the Missouri Journal of Math-

ematical Sciences. Time flies when you are having fun! We are most pleased with growth
of participation in the journal - more readers, contributors of manuscripts and problems,
and referees. If you find MJMS to be interesting and informative, please share it with a
colleague. More readers give us more ideas and information to share.

We are interested in devoting a future issue ofMJMS to a specific area of mathematics
(i.e. - topology, algebra, etc.) or a specific theme (i.e. - revision of the calculus, use of
technology in the mathematics classroom, etc.). We want to gain direction from our readers
as to the focus for this special issue. We encourage you to write and provide suggestions
for possible themes or areas of focus.

Finally, we encourage you to submit manuscripts and problems to MJMS. Certainly,
students are encouraged to submit ideas and problems. The exchange of ideas and infor-
mation is the lifeblood of any professional journal and we appreciate your contributions.
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